Road Review Committee
Meeting

May 12, 2010
6:00 PM

Members present: Chairman James Gendron, Co-Chairman Jon Tufts, Don Drew, Roger Macomber,
Ron Perro, Fred Fay and Committee Secretary Nancy Roberge. Also present Pam L'Heureux, EMA
Director and Will Conway from Sebago Tech.

Meeting called to order at 6:10 PM.

Motion to approve April 14, 2010 minutes by Ron and 2™ by Jon and approved 5-0.

The Road Review Committee was invited to the Planning Board meeting tonight regarding Cote's
Development located on Brookside Drive.

Will Conway from Sebago Tech. addressed the Committee regarding the Sidewalk Project.
We have been allocated some money for some engineering work for the Sidewalk Project. How much

$ is the town going to ask for? The height of a sidewalk should be 6 inches.

A good mitigation project would be Old Alfred Road. Pam suggested that a 300,000 gallon fire pond
would take care of the flooding problems.

Tuesday May 18™ there is a Public Hearing at the Waterboro Town Hall.
Motion to adjourn at 7:30 PM by Don 2™ Roger approved 5-0.
The next meeting is June 9, 2010 at 6:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy Roberge



